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I oppose this measure because it will just cost more time and money for those who 

need protection in dangerous areas. The people these measures truly harm are 

going to be the law abiding people who may not have the strength to defend 

themselves such as the elderly or single mothers. Someone's son or daughter could 

be coming home from work, worrying about if they're going to be assaulted in the 

parking lot in a shady neighborhood and how they are going to protect themselves 

from these criminals, who have no regard for any gun laws. This measure truly needs 

to be reconsidered because it really only negatively impacts the good people of 

Oregon. 


